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COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS REPORT 

Report to Community Board: Te Hiku 

Members Name:  Bill Subritzky      

Subdivision: Whatuwhiwhi/Awanui  

Date: 31/08/2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

REPORT 

1) Meetings/Functions                                                                                                              

   1     06/8   Whatuwhiwhi sewerage pump station and Marreine place visit 

   2     06/8   Awanui Progressive and Ratepayers meeting 

   3     10/8   Kaingaroa hall meeting 

   4     16/8   Te Hiku Board meeting 

   5     21/8   Marreine Place visit    

   6    22/8   Marreine Place, 20 Virtue Cres and sewerage pump station, tokerau Beach 

Road inspection  

   7    23/8   Strategic Plan meeting 

   8    24/8   Lake Ohia Hall meeting 

   9    29/8   Whatuwhiwhi residents. Review Tuitonga Street drainage and Perehepe 

walkway to Perehepe Beach. Refer to RFS 

  10   31/8   Mayor candidates review Te Ahu 

   

2) General Summary and Issues. 

1      Thankyou Blair King and Felicity Foy for visiting  Marreine Place and speaking to 

the residents after the most recent Flooding. We all look  

 

        Forward to all ideas on how this problem can be addressed finally. This visit also 

included inspection by Blair and Felicity of two other problems within the 

immediate area and I appreciated the immediate response to these. 
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2    With elections approaching fast I want to take this opportunity to thank all staff 

for their help over the last 2 years. It has been a steep learning curve for me, 

especially in regard to understanding the Process of how things are done but I must 

admit with your help I have thoroughly enjoyed the challenges of this position 

however there is so much that can be improved on. I will ensure that relevant 

information or issues is available to any newly elected representative for the 

Whatuwhiwhi/ Awanui Ward to enable them to” hit the ground running.” 

To the Te Hiku Board members, I have thoroughly enjoyed my time working with 

you and I wish those of you looking at higher places of responsibility all the success 

you deserve.  Thankyou Bill 

 

3 RFS 

 

     29/8     Ref 4124756    Repair stormwater pipe and fill large holes around this     

                                             Pipeline at the top of the Perehepe Beach Walking track. 

                    Ref 4124766   Reinstall drainpipes to link up to stormwater drainage on  

                                             Tuitonga Street, Whatuwhiwhi. 

                     

                     


